
Professor Schmidt wins 2015 Broome County
Bar Association’s Liberty Bell Award
May 1, 2015

Assistant Professor Darin Schmidt from SUNY Broome’s Criminal Justice & Emergency Services Department

was selected by the members of the Broome County Bar Association Law Day Committee as the recipient of the

2015 Broome County Bar Association’s Liberty Bell Award.

The award was established over 40 years ago, and is presented to a non-attorney, who has promoted better

understanding of the law, encouraged greater respect for the law and the courts, stimulated a sense of civic

responsibility, or contributed to good government in the community.

Assistant Professor Schmidt will be a guest at the 2015 Annual Meeting – Law Day Dinner held at the

Binghamton Club on May 14, 2015.

The presentation of the award will be made at that time.
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